
Dear Parents and Carers, 

As with previous years, this year we would like to continue to support our local food 

bank by contributing a Harvest collection. 

Therefore, from Monday 30 September - Friday 4th October we would be grateful if 

children could bring in a donation for the food bank. We have attached a list of 

suggested donation items. The items needed the most are: 

 

Food Items 

Cartons of UHT Milk 

Cartons UHT fruit Juice 

Instant Noodles 

Jars of pasta/cooking sauce 

Tinned macaroni cheese 

Tinned chilli con carne 

Tinned vegetables 

Tinned rice pudding 

Tinned custard 

 

 Non-food Items 

Shampoo 

Shower Gel 

Soap 

Toilet Roll 

 Thank you for helping to support our local community 
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